Put the voluntary
into redundancies

To Dr Michelle Bruniges, Secretary Department of Education and Communities NSW

Py, oW
BLIC SERvicE AssocIATION OF

We the undersigned request DEC reverses its decision not to allow either expressions of interest in redundancy
prior to the placement process, or job swaps in realignments. In many cases staff who would consider a
voluntary redundancy are placed in jobs while others who want to continue are made redundant. This is not
necessarily because of significant differences in suitability of staff, but because there are not enough positions
or roles at grade. We request that DEC change its policy and allow for genuinely voluntary redundancies, as is
practice in some other NSW Departments.
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